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“Pongal Peruvizha” celebrations scheduled at Raj 

Bhavan on 13.1.2020 postponed to 14.1.2020. 

 

 The “Pongal Peruvizha” celebrations scheduled to be 

held at Raj Bhavan on 13.1.2020 has been now postponed 

to Tuesday, 14.1.2020 at 5.00 p.m. The celebration will be 

held in the gracious presence of Thiru M. Venkaiah Naidu, 

Hon’ble Vice-President of India. All the invitees may please 

note the change and requested to attend the celebrations. 

 The said programme was postponed due to the demise 

of Sultan Qaboos Bin Said Al Said, Sultan of the Sultanate 

of Oman, as per the instructions of the Government of 

India to observe one day State Mourning on 13.1.2020. 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Raj Bhavan, Chennai-22.                                Sd./ 

Date : 12.1.2020                                   Addl. Director(PR) 
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